
 

 

Friday 7th January 2022 

             Weekly Newsletter 

Happy New Year!  
 
Menus 
The menu for next week is shown below. Please pre-order and pay (where appropriate) on the School Grid. 

 

Image Consent, GDPR and Routine Educational Visits Forms 

Families will be emailed forms shortly to allow you to specify how your child’s image may be shared. We will also 
send parents of children in Key Stages 1 and 2 a form which allows you to give consent for routine educational 
visits within school hours. This saves families from having to give consent for every visit. We will, of course, 
continue to give families notice well in advance of any planned trip. Families of children in EYFS will still need to 
complete a form for every visit. 

Extra-curricular Clubs 

Extra-curricular clubs start next week. It is important that parents/carers collect children promptly at 4.30pm 
from the yard. We encourage children to make a commitment to attend clubs every week. Many clubs have 
waiting lists of children who would love to attend. 

Swimming 

Year 5 children will start their swimming lessons at Concordia from Wednesday 19th January 
2022. These will continue every week until the Easter holidays. Please note that any refunds 
(e.g. if a session was cancelled or your child is ill), will be issued at the end of the course. 

Year 5 Robinwood Trip 

The final payment for the Year 5 residential trip to Robinwood, 14-16th March 2022, is due on Monday 31st 
January. Further information will follow about kit lists and other arrangements.  



 

 

Free School Meals 

If you think your child may be eligible for benefits-related Free School Meals, please apply on the NCC website 
even if your child does not have school dinners as this may entitle you to other subsidies, e.g. support with music 
tuition and school trips.  

Reception Vision Screening 

Families of Reception children were sent information last term about the Vision 
Screening for 4 to 5 year olds programme. NHS staff will come in to school on 
Wednesday 12th January 2022 to complete vision screening for Reception children. 
Families do NOT need to do anything unless they wish to withdraw their child from 
screening. 

Music Lessons 

Music lessons will start on Friday 14th January 2022. Children will be advised of 
their lesson time in advance. We change the lesson time each half term so that 
children do not always have the same subject lesson interrupted.  Children should 
bring their keyboards and guitars in to the hall before school starts. 

Shanklea Superstars  

 

                                           Congratulations to the Shanklea Stars of last term: 

Reception                  Sienna D                 Theo S            Conor D            Skylar H 

Year 1          Jemima R               Joseph K              Jamie C            Lydia T    

Year 2                    Joey P           Layla T              Elle T               Alfie H 

Year 3           Blake M           Oona S       Lacey J             Roman R 

Year 4                    Molly C         Marley J            Dylan C              Ruby G 

Year 5          Izzy H            Taylor W                Isla R             Charlie R 

Year 6                    Maisie F                Daniel M             Anna S              Jacob TG 

  

 

 

 


